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Novashni Moodley

From: Novashni Moodley ( Sharleen )

Sent: 05 December 2013 04:17 PM

Subject: The Compensation Industrial and Business Estate EIA

 

 
Dear Interested and Affected Party/ Stakeholder/ Authority 
 
 
This serves to notify you that the Compensation Industrial and Business Estate EIA application has had 
to be amended following a rejection of the report.  
 
Project Title: The Compensation Industrial and Business Estate Addenda 
Client: Tongaat Hulett Developments 
Applicant: Tongaat Hulett Developments 
Public Comment Period: 9 December 2013 -  17 January 2014   

 
 

Background:  
The history of the submission of this application is as follows. The Final EIAR was submitted to the 
Department of Agriculture and Environmental Affairs (DAEA) (then the Department of Agriculture, 
Environmental Affairs and Rural Development), on 12 March 2012. A letter of rejection dated 01 June 
2012 was issued by the DAEA. An addendum addressing the specifics of this letter was submitted on 24 
January 2013 (Addendum 1). Subsequent to this, Addendum 1 was rejected by the DAEA. Addendum 2 
is currently being developed for submission to the DAEA. Provided for comment are both addenda one 
and two together with appendices. Furthermore, the amended EMPr and Final EIA Report (FEIAR) can 
be found as “Addendum 2 Appendix E” and “Addendum 2 Appendix F.” The amended Final EIAR serves 
to incorporate the updates and changes requested. 
 
 
Reports can be found at www.rhdhv.co.za from 9 December 2013.  
 
 
On the website, please scroll down till you find the icon on the left titled “Environmental Reports” click on 
this and you will find the said project. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you have any queries or suggestions 
 
 
  
Kind Regards,  
Novashni Sharleen Moodley  
Environmental Consultant  
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Please, consider your environment. 
Before printing this e-mail ask yourself: "Do I need a hard copy?"  
 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the authorised use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, Please notify mailadm-za@rhdhv.com and delete all copies of the e-mail. Any views or opinions 
expressed in this e-mail are not necessarily those of, nor endorsed by, the Royal HaskoningDHV Group. Information disclosed in this e-mail may not be 
accurate, current or complete and the Royal HaskoningDHV Group disclaims all liability in this regard. 

 


